
SUMMER FAIR 5TH JULY 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
We are making preparations for our Summer Fair which will be held on  
Wednesday 5th July. 
 We will be having two Own Clothes Days in support of our Summer Fair and 
would be very grateful if you could help with any of the items suggested.  
 Thank you for your help and support and I hope you all enjoy the holiday. 
Miss Hegarty 
Headteacher 

 Would you like to have a  
table at the fair to sell  
products you have made? 
 
Do you bake, knit or create craft 
items? If so and you would like 
the chance to sell your products 
you can hire a table for the af-
ternoon for £10. 
Please call at the school  
office for  further details. 

OWN CLOTHES DAY FRIDAY 23rd JUNE 
 

Bring chocolate donations– chocolate bars, bags or boxes 
 
 

OWN CLOTHES DAY FRIDAY 30th JUNE 
 

Bring bottle donations-eg fruit drinks, shampoo etc, sauces, 
 wine (any alcohol must be handed to a member of staff) 

 
Items will be collected in class or alternatively may be dropped off  

at the school office. 

TOMBOLA PRIZES 
 
We will also be collecting items suitable for use as tombola prizes. Collection  
baskets will be in class and you can send items in at any time. 

 
WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 12TH JUNE. HAVE A LOVELY HOLIDAY! 


